## B class – Lessons 13 – 25 Test 2

## A. Read the email. Then do the exercises that follow.

Dear Nicola,

I have just returned from my weekend school trip to the countryside and I'm writing to tell you all about it. We had a really nice time.

We got up early on Saturday morning and got on the school bus. Our guide's name was Paul. First, Paul took us to a special kind of animal park. He said that some of the animals there are in danger and may disappear. So, scientists are trying to protect them. Of course, we didn't see any crocodiles, iguanas or alligators, like those in our school book, but we did see birds, monkeys and kangaroos.

We ate our packed lunches in the park. Then we got on the school bus again to go to a village up the mountain and spend the night. It was a long and tiring journey. The weather was foggy and some of my friends were a bit frightened. But I wasn't. I just liked the adventure.

We reached the village in the afternoon and we had an early dinner. Then my friend Tom played his guitar and I played my flute. The others sang. It was great fun! The next day we visited some ancient ruins near the village. There was a museum next to the ruins and we visited the exhibition. It showed how people in the past used to live: we saw their clothes and their children's toys. I hadn't visited a museum like this before so I was very excited.

That's all for now!

Love, Kate

Wı	rite T ( <i>True</i> ) or F ( <i>False</i> ).	(6 X 1 = 6 points)
2. 3. 4. 5.	Kate wrote this email when she got home. They saw animals that they had read about at school. The village was not near the park. Kate didn't mind the weather on the mountain. The children played music after dinner. This was the first time Kate had been to a museum.	
Answer the questions.		(4 X 1 = 4 points)
7.	What was special about this animal park?	
8.	What animals did the children see?	
9.	What did they do before they left the park?	
10	. What did they see at the exhibition?	

**Burlington Books** 

1.	There are 60 in a. seconds	a minute. <b>b.</b> dates	c. pieces
2.	The of a childre a. scientist	en's book came to our school l <b>b.</b> captain	last week. c. author
3.	I my birthday ir a. celebrated	n a playground this year. <b>b.</b> prepared	c. happened
4.	Sally is a in a bia. nurse	ig hospital. <b>b.</b> servant	c. carpenter
5.	The of the ship <b>a.</b> captain	welcomed us. <b>b.</b> ocean	c. partner
6.	Our hotel room has a(n) a. unhappy	view. <b>b.</b> important	c. amazing
7.	Susan gave me a(n) a. invitation		c. information
8.	My grandmother lives on <b>a.</b> island	a(n) <b>b.</b> ocean	c. wildlife
9.	We the forest wa. landed	vith my friends. <b>b.</b> explored	<b>c.</b> grew
10.	. I my bed every a. make	morning before I go to school <b>b.</b> lay	ol. <b>c.</b> do

B. Circle the correct word.